
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN

February 13, 19&2

There will be no Missionary Council meeting on February 15.

There will be a basketball game Thursday, February 15, at 
7:00 p.m. at the Redmond Junior High gym. Northwest Bible 
College will be playing Clyde Hill Baptist Church.

Rev. Paul Trulin of the Latin American Orphanage will be 
speaking in chapel on Friday. So there will be no band 
meetings.

Colored slides on Africa will be shown in the prayer room 
at 7:30 this Friday night at the Missions Seminar meeting. 
All members are urged to come.

Registration for the spring quarter is during this present 
week, February 12~l6. All students who plan to attend 
Northwest Bible College during the spring quarter should 
register this week. If you do not plan to continue a 
notice of discontinuance should be filed with the Registrar’s 
office.

Schedule Correction:

Psychology 292 Psychology of Adolescence 
should read

Psychology 293 Psychology of Adolescence, and

Speech 3lh Radio Speech
should read

Speech 27̂ 4- Interpretative Reading.

School sweaters will be displayed and orders taken Monday, 
February 19, during free periods"from 10:00 to 12:00. Have 
your money with you (at least 00 down payment).


